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Donna Conkling

From: Naomi Talish <ntalish@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Mayor; Donna Conkling

Subject: Scarsdale Dog Park

 

Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

 

I am a Scarsdale dog owner who supports creating a dog park at the Weinberg Nature Center. I am sorry that I will be 

unable to attend the Village Trustee Meeting tonight.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Naomi Talish 

137 Brewster Road 


